M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM”
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 27, 2019
RE:
Bid Award for Burlington Elementary Asbestos Abatement
BG#19-105
The bid opening for the Burlington Elementary Asbestos Abatement Project was March 26, 2019.  Two proposals were received with Environmental Demolition Groups submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $49,800.
The bid tabulation sheet is attached for your review.  The BG-1 will be revised after the bids for the construction project are complete.
I recommend the board approve the bid award for the above project, as presented.
